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     North Frodingham Primary School

       ‘Caring, Sharing, Together learning’
Number 101 



                
                   5th Nov 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to what often seems like one of the busiest, but most exciting, half terms in the 

school calendar. Please see below for lots of important information on upcoming events in 

school. 

M J K Bell

Sponsored Reading
Thank you to all of you who sent in Extreme Reading photos; there really has been some fantastic ones. Please note the final date for these is Friday 5th Nov. You should have also received information about supporting your child’s reading at home along with a sponsored read form. We really do appreciate your support with this. 
Library Sessions

The school Library will be up and running again this week and although we are still not ready to welcome more people on to our school site your child will have an opportunity in school time to choose and swap their books. Please look out for a Library book coming home.
Remembrance
Our KS2 children will gather outside of school on Thurs 11th Nov at 11.00am for a short service with Rev Shirley Hebden. You are welcome to join us.
After School Club

A reminder that our after school care club runs Mon – Thur, 3.30pm – 4.30pm at the cost of £2.50. 
Children in Need
Apologies for the mix up with the date. Children in Need will be celebrated in School on Friday 19th Nov. The school council have thought about this and have decided that in line with the ‘Feel Good Friday’ theme that the children can come to school for a donation in an outfit that makes them feel good – pyjamas it is for me then! During the day the children will take part in activities in their classrooms and activities in their houses. This year we will also have a ‘cover a Pudsey with coins’ so if you have any spare coins please bring them in and the children will have an opportunity to place them during the day. We are also offering face painting this year. If your child would like to have their face painted then please send an additional £1.00 into school on the day.
Odd Socks day

Odd Socks day for the Anti-bullying alliance will be taking place on Mon 15th Nov this year. We encourage all children to come to school in odd socks on that day and they will also be taking part in special assemblies. We do hope you will be wearing your odd socks at home too.
Christmas Plays

We are monitoring closely any rises in cases in our area and this will influence how we perform our Christmas Plays this year. We have already decided that the main performance this year will involve our Year 3 / 4 / 5 / 6 children. We hope to be able to perform this to an audience but it may be limited seating I will keep you informed. We have provisional dates booked for 
Wed 8th Dec evening
Thur 9th Dec afternoon
Our FSU children and our children in Class 1 hope to have an outdoor ‘concert’. Again, more details to follow.
Scholastic Book Fair

We are finally hosting our scholastic Book Fair in school after many reorganised dates due to COVID. There is a leaflet attached. Please note that payment is online this year.

To keep us all safe we have allocated days for each class to visit the fair straight after school. Although we understand that siblings may wish to visit together.
Wed 10th – FSU and Class 1
Thur 11th – Class 2 and Class 3

Mon 15th – Children who have not been able to visit on the other dates.

We ask that you wear a face mask whilst in the school building. Thank you for your support with this.

Packed Lunches
Since we returned to school in September packed lunches in school have appeared to be a little less healthy than usual. Can I draw your attention to our Food and Drink policy which you will find on the website.
A reminder that we do have children with nut allergy’s so we ask for your support with avoiding nut products, including chocolate spread that may contain these. We also ask that children do not bring sweets in their packed lunch, a chocolate biscuit is fine but not a chocolate bar please. Finally can we ask that you support us by being mindful of grapes in pack lunches as these can present a choking hazard if not cut correctly. Thank you
Emails
As we have moved away from remote learning our class emails are checked less frequently. So, if you are making contact on an urgent matter e.g. to report an absence or update a picking up arrangement please use the office email of

northfrod@eastriding.gov.uk
The class emails remain as follows

FSUadmin@nfrod.eriding.net
Class1admin@nfrod.eriding.net
Class2admin@nfrod.eriding.net
MrsRClass3@nfrod.eriding.net
headteacher@nfrod.eriding.net
Covid precautions
Some Covid precautions remain in place. Please support us with 

· leaving the school site promptly

· Only 1 person per child dropping off and picking up

· Sending your child with appropriate clothing for increased ventilation

· Supporting us with regular handwashing and sanitising

· Contacting us by phone or email

· Responding quickly to operational questions e.g. school lunch choices etc.

· Contacting us quickly if your child or anyone in your household has covid symptoms and isolating as per Government guidelines

· getting a test if necessary and informing us of the outcome
Diary Dates.
	Nov
	

	Mon 8th 
	First Aid for Class 3 at Beeford

	Wed 10th
	Year 5 / 6 trip to Murton Park

	Mon 15th
	Anti-bullying week

Odd Socks day

Nursery Rhyme week

	Fri 19th 
	Children in Need day

	Tue 23rd
	Final Swimming session for Class 2

	Dec
	

	Wed 1st
	Christmas tree and Post box goes up in school

	Mon 6th
	Sponsored money into school please

	Wed 8th
	Provisional Christmas play date – evening

	Thur 9th 
	Provisional Christmas play date – afternoon

	Fri 17th
	Break-up for Christmas


	Term Dates

	Term Ends                 Fri 17th December

Spring Term 2022

Training Day              Tue 4th January

Term Starts              Wed 5th January

Half Term                 21st – 25th February

Term Ends                 Fri 8th April

Summer Term 2022

Term Begins              Mon 25th April
Half Term                 30th – 3rd June
Training Day              Mon 6th June
Term Ends                 Fri 22nd July
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